
 

The City of Elko is now accepting applications from interested persons to serve as a 
volunteer member of the Advisory Board for the National Historic California Emigrant 

Trails Interpretive Center.  This Board serves in an advisory capacity to the Elko City 
Council and aids in the establishment of a nonprofit foundation.  Additional duties 
include providing input to the Bureau of Land Management, preparing budgets for 

approval by the Elko City Council, promoting the Interpretive Center, and working with 
local volunteer support groups.  There are two positions open.  Minimum qualifications 

for appointment include: 

 Willingness to serve a four year term. 

 Resident of Elko County. 

 Willingness to meet and conduct business under the rules and procedures of the 
Advisory Board and Nevada Open Meeting Law. 

Interested persons should send a letter stating interest, qualifications and background to: 
City of Elko 

Office of the City Clerk 
1751 College Avenue 

Elko, NV 89801 
Applications must be received by 5:00 p.m., Friday, February 10, 2017. 

 


